



# BT/KK/Kathiravelly Vigneswara Maha Vidyalaya

## Third Term Exam - 2024

Grade : 09

English Language

Time: 2 Hours

Name.....

Marks.....

Answer all the questions on this paper itself.

### Test 01

(10 marks)

Rewrite the following words using the given affixes. *The first one is done for you.*

in, ly, ~~ful~~, able, ment, im

1. Beauty..... - ...Beautiful...
2. Comfort..... - .....
3. ....possible - .....
4. ....complete - .....
5. Treat..... - .....
6. Hour..... - .....

### Test 02

(10marks)

Fill in the blanks in the following invitation. Use the words given in the box. Write letter in the blank. *The first one is done for you*

#### Invitation

The principal, teachers and students (1) ...of...  
Gothami Central College  
cordially invite the past pupils and the parents  
(02)..... the Annual Prize giving  
which will be held  
(03)..... 15 th November 2020 (4) ..... 2 p.m. onwards  
(5) ..... the school main hall.  
The former principal of the school  
Mr. H.M.R. Herath will grace thee occasion  
(6) ..... the Chief Guest.

(a) at

(b) on

(c) of

(d) as

(e) to

(f) from

### Test 03

(10 marks)

Study the picture and fill in the blanks with the words given in the box. The first is one is done for you



- a) Happy
- b) Hoe
- c) talking
- d) Flying
- e) spade
- f) Women
- g) Bone
- h) **Shining**
- i) Smoking
- j) Garden
- k) father

It was a holiday. The sun is (1) ...**h**..... and some birds are (2).....The families are in the (3)..... There are two (4) ..... two men and two children. Both the men are (5)..... pipes. One man is working with a (6)..... The woman who has a rake in her hand is (7)..... to her neighbor. The boy has (8) ..... in his hand. He is talking to his (9) ..... The girl is feeding the hen. There is a dog with a (10) ..... in its mouth. The girl and the boy seem to be (11) .....

### Test 04

(10 marks)

Study the given dictionary page and answer the questions

**cell** (sel) noun [from Latin *cella*, "a small room"] 1. a hut 2. a room in a prison 3. a small space, as in a bee's honeycomb 4. a small unit of life

**clev•er** (klev' ar) adjective [from Norwegian *klover*, "skillful"] skillful, quick thinking, intelligent  
antonym: stupid, slow, dumb

**ep•i•der•mis** (ep i dur' mis) noun [from Greek *epi*, "upon" + *derma*, "the skin"] the outermost layer of skin; it has no blood vessels and covers the next lower skin level, the dermis

**ex•am** (eg zam') noun [shortened from *examination* from Latin *examinare*, "to weigh"] a test of a person's knowledge or skill in a certain area, for example, a driving exam

**ex•it** (eg' zit) noun [from Latin *ex*, "out" + *ire*, "to go"] 1. leave taking, as in "the actor's exit was dramatic" 2. a doorway leading out of a room or building  
antonym: entrance

**ex•pen•sive** (ek spen' siv) adjective [from Latin *expendere*, "to pay"] costly, high-priced  
antonym: inexpensive, cheap

**eye** (i) noun [from German *auge*, "to see"] the sense organ used for sight, one of the five senses; the other four are hearing, tasting, smelling, and touching

**Feb•ru•ary** (feb' roo wer e) noun [from Latin, *februum*, "purification"] the second month of the year, having 28 days in regular years and 29 days every fourth year—leap year

1. Write down any noun and an adjective from the given set of words.

a. a noun .....

b. an adjective .....

2. What is the meaning of the word "epidermis"?

.....  
.....  
.....

3. Find the antonyms for the given words

a. cheap .....

b. dumb .....

4. Find the synonyms for the given words

a. Intelligent .....

b. costly .....

5. Define "leap year".

.....  
.....  
.....

## Test 05

(10 marks)

Write the following sentences in passive voice.

1. We organized an English Camp. - The English camp was organized by us.

2. Grade 6 students welcomed the chief guest.

.....

3. Grade 7 students performed the welcome dance.

.....

4. Savithri sang the welcome song.

.....

5. Our parents prepared the refreshments.

.....

6. We will organize a concert next year.

.....

## Test 06

(10 marks)

Read the advertisement and fill in the grid.

**"Star Night"**  
Super Musical Evening  
Featuring  
**Sensation Band**  
tickets available at Manel Bookshop  
ABC super market and at the Gate  
Date – 30<sup>th</sup> July 2022  
Time – 7.00 pm to 10.00 pm  
Venue – Royal Auditorium, Anuradhapura

**Seat Prices**      - Gold – 5000/-  
                                 - Silver – 2500/-  
                                 - Bronze – 1500/-  
Experience an international show

|    |                                    |            |
|----|------------------------------------|------------|
| 01 | Name of the show                   | Star Night |
| 02 | The name of the band               |            |
| 03 | You buy tickets at                 |            |
| 04 | Date and time of the show          |            |
| 05 | The place of the show              |            |
| 06 | 06 The type of the cheapest ticket |            |

## Test 07

(10 marks)

**a) Read the text and answer the following questions.**

We are learning about insect in science class. My teacher has three big tanks in the back of the room. **One** has a few crickets another has a big black beetle. The last is special tank for ants. It is cool to watch them. Sometime kids scared of insect but I am not I want to learn all about **them!** I wonder what they eat.

- ..... one has a few crickets. One means..... In this sentence.  
a) A tank                                      b) An insect
- "I want to learn all about **them!**" Them means..... in this sentence.  
a) The kids                                      b) The insects
- How does Alice feel about insects?  
a) She is scared of them.              b) She is interested in them

a) It's cool to watch them.      b) It's boring to watch them.

a) There is one.                      b) There are many.

a) If the rain starts, he will get wet

b) If he was a kind man .....

c) If I was a bird .....

d) If you study hard .....

e) If I go to the market .....

f) If I visit Colombo .....

- I. You will get good market
- ii. I will buy some fish
- ill. He will get wet
- iv. I will visit the 200
- v. He would not hurt others
- vi. I could fly over trees

**(10 marks)**

Include the following –

- the event
- the date and time
- venue
- the closing date

[illegible]

## Test 09

(10 marks)

Read the following article of "The utensils the delegates use when eating" and answer the questions

The tools used for eating food vary around the world. they include spoons, chopsticks, forks, etc. These utensils mostly depend on the kind of food people eat. Spoons, forks and knives are commonly found in western countries such as England, Germany and France.

However, they vary in shape and size depending on the purpose. For example, table fork, fruit fork and dessert. fork varies in size. Chopsticks have been used in East Asia for many years. They are used in countries such as China, Japan and Korea.

However, it is said that the Chinese were the first to use them, A part from that, people in some countries use fingers to cat. For instance, in Sri Lanka people use Vi. fingers to mix the curries with their rice. In

Ethiopia people use their right hand to eat food. Their staple food is 'injera', a pancake-like flat bread which is usually served on a large flat plate.

01. What are most popular utensils used for eating around the world?

.....

02. Name three western countries mentioned in this passage

.....

03. What are the three types of forks?

.....

.....

04. Who mostly use chopsticks?

.....

05. Who was the first to use chopsticks?

.....

06. What do Sri Lanka use to mix rice and curries?

.....

07. Who use their hand to eat food?

.....

08. What is "injera"?

.....

09.How is injera served?

.....

10.Find the singular form of the following nouns

| Singular | plural    |
|----------|-----------|
|          | knives    |
|          | curries   |
|          | countries |

## Test 10

**(10 marks)**

**Write on one of the following using 100 - 150 words.**

- (a) Write a letter to your friend describing a place you visited include the following
- The place you visited
  - When you visited
  - With whom you went
  - What you saw
  - How you felt
- (b) Deliver a speech at the school assembly on 'Importance of learning English"
- For higher education
  - To get good job
  - To get social recognition
- (c) Write an essay on "Health is wealth" Include the following
- Why health is important
  - What do you do to maintain good health.
- (d) Write a folk story you have read recently.

[illegible]